Rer Y- Los Avglos

Patricia Shellogg Seal

Studio City, CA 91604
—=

vwar ¢ 0 AW
RETNEREL!

April 28, 2011

Citizens Redistricting Commission
1130 K St Suite 101
Sacramento. CA 95814

To Whom It May Concern:

[ am a property owner in Studio City and am writing to voice my preference to keep
Studio City in the State Senate's 23rd District.

My reasons are:

= Sherman Oaks, Encino, Tarzana and Woodland Hills and west to the Ventura
County line(Calabasas and Agoura Hills) are all primarily located along the busy
101 Ventura Freeway corridor and we share common interests with these
communities.

= The Santa Monica Mountains bind these cities and communities together from
Studio City and West Hollywood to the Ventura County line at Malibu and
Westlake Village.

* Valley communities are directly linked to the Westside through transportation
corridors,(Laurel Canyon, Coldwater canyon, Beverly Glen, Sepulveda, the 4035,
etc.) Both sides of the Santa Monica Mountains should be included in this Valley
and greater Westside District.

It seems reasonable to keep Studio City in the State Senate’s 23" District and will
ensure adequate representation in Sacramento for residence sharing common goals
and needs. It is important to make every effort to enable our State Representatives to
function more efficiently—Keep Studio City in State Senate District 23.

Sincerely,

Patricia Shelloggéy Seal % #





